Document 10

From: , @pmc.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 9 February 2012 1:34 PM

To:

Cc:

Subject: Australian Greens policy costing - Superannuation
Attachments: Bob Brown.pdf; Green+independent costing process Final.docx

Good afternoon

The Australian Greens have written to the Prime Minister requesting a policy costing on changes to taxation
arrangements for superannuation contributions. | have attached a copy of Senator Brown'’s letter to the Prime
Minister, which | understand has also been provided to your Minister’s Offices directly by the Prime Minister’s
Office.

The agreement between the Government and the Australian Greens requires that policy costings be returned to the
Greens within 10 working days. A process for the costing and analysis of policy proposals put forward by the
Australian Greens and Independent Members of Parliament has been developed and agreed with Minister’s offices
— for reference, the attached document outlines this agreed process.

If you require further information regarding this proposal please contact your ministerial office who will liaise
directly with the Greens, copying in the PMO ( ).

Once the costing and analysis of this proposal has been completed, please provide this to me so that | can advise the
Prime Minister.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Regards,

Assistant Secretary, Fiscal and Taxation Policy Branch
Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet

One National Circuit BARTON, ACT 2600

P: +61 2 6271 M:

Email: (@pmc.gov.au

IMPORTANT: This message, and any attachments to it, contains information
that is confidential and may also be the subject of legal professional or

other privilege. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you
must not review, copy, disseminate or disclose its contents to any other

party or take action in reliance of any material contained within it. If you
have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by
return email informing them of the mistake and delete all copies of the
message from your computer system.
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Prime Minister

Parliament House M G 1
Canberra ACT 2600

07 February 2012 OFFICE OF THE PRIME MINISTER

RECEIVED IN CANBERRA
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er Uk LU A

Dear Prime Minist A P o

in accordance with the agreement between the Australian Greens and the Australian Labor Party |
submit the following policy for costing by the Departments of Treasury and Finance & Deregulation:

Fairer superannuation tax concessions_ _
The replacement of the 15 per cent tax rate on superannuation contributions with their being taxed
at the individual's marginal rate minus 15 percentage points.

Please contact my office should you, or the Departments, require any further information or
clarification on these costings in order to undertake this work. -

We look forward to a response on these matters.

Yours sincerely,

Y
Senator Bob Brown

Leader of the Australian Greens

www.bobbrown.org.au
GPO Box 404, Hobart TAS 7001 » Phone: 03 6224 3222 » Fax: 03 6224 2999 = Freecall: 1300 133 251 (TAS only)
Parliament House, Canberra ACT 2600 » Phone: 02 6277 3170 « Fax: 02 6277 3185 « Email: senatorbob.brown@aph.gov.au
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